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HOUSE BILL No. 5448 
 
September 22, 2009, Introduced by Rep. LeBlanc and referred to the Committee on 

Appropriations. 
 
 A bill to amend 2003 PA 152, entitled 
 
"A bill to amend 1949 PA 300, entitled "An act to provide for the  
registration, titling, sale, transfer, and regulation of certain  
vehicles operated upon the public highways of this state or any  
other place open to the general public or generally accessible to  
motor vehicles and distressed vehicles; to provide for the  
licensing of dealers; to provide for the examination, licensing,  
and control of operators and chauffeurs; to provide for the giving  
of proof of financial responsibility and security by owners and  
operators of vehicles; to provide for the imposition, levy, and  
collection of specific taxes on vehicles, and the levy and  
collection of sales and use taxes, license fees, and permit fees;  
to provide for the regulation and use of streets and highways; to  
create certain funds; to provide penalties and sanctions for a  
violation of this act; to provide for civil liability of owners and  
operators of vehicles and service of process on residents and  
nonresidents; to provide for the levy of certain assessments; to  
provide for the enforcement of this act; to provide for the  
creation of and to prescribe the powers and duties of certain state  
and local agencies; to impose liability upon the state or local  
agencies; to provide appropriations for certain purposes; to repeal  
all other acts or parts of acts inconsistent with this act or  
contrary to this act; and to repeal certain parts of this act on a  
specific date," by amending sections 217a, 217d, 307, 312e, 312h,  
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320e, 801, 801d, 802, 803b, 803m, 804, 806, 807, 810, 811, 811c,  
811h, and 812 (MCL 257.217a, 257.217d, 257.307, 257.312e, 257.312h,  
257.320e, 257.801, 257.801d, 257.802, 257.803b, 257.803m, 257.804,  
257.806, 257.807, 257.810, 257.811, 257.811c, 257.811h, and  
257.812), section 217a as amended by 1988 PA 419, section 217d as  
amended by 2000 PA 78, section 307 as amended by 2002 PA 534,  
section 312e as amended by 2002 PA 652, section 312h as amended by  
1989 PA 299, section 320e as amended by 1998 PA 346, section 801 as  
amended by 2002 PA 417, section 801d as amended by 1984 PA 123,  
section 802 as amended by 1998 PA 396, section 803b as amended by  
1996 PA 142, section 803m as amended and section 811c as added by  
1994 PA 332, section 804 as amended and section 811h as added by  
2000 PA 77, section 806 as amended by 2002 PA 497, section 807 as  
amended by 1998 PA 384, section 810 as amended by 1987 PA 238,  
section 811 as amended by 2000 PA 456, and section 812 as amended  
by 1989 PA 280, and by adding sections 803r and 810b; and to repeal  
acts and parts of acts," 
 
by repealing enacting section 2. 

 
THE PEOPLE OF THE STATE OF MICHIGAN ENACT: 

 
 Enacting section 1. Enacting section 2 of 2003 PA 152 is  1 
 
repealed. 2 


